

Office of the Mayor

March 25, 2021

Maureen King Toronto & York Region Labour Council 15 Gervais Drive, Suite 407 Toronto, ON M3C 1Y8

Dear Ms. King:

Re: 150th Anniversary - Toronto & York Region Labour Council

Your request to proclaim April 12, 2021 as 150th Anniversary - Toronto & York Region Labour Council has been approved and is recognized by the City of Richmond Hill.

Information relating to April 12, 2021 as 150th Anniversary - Toronto & York Region Labour Council will be included on the City's website.

I would like to extend my appreciation to Toronto & York Region Labour Council in Richmond Hill and support for your valuable contribution to the Richmond Hill community.

If you require further information, please contact the Lisa Bogatko, Office of the Clerk, at (905) 747-6406.

Yours very truly,

Joe DiPaola Acting Mayor